The in-person training classes will be held at Mount Pleasant Church
and Ministries located at 6000 Radacke Ave, Baltimore, MD 21206.
Social distancing and frequent sanitization of election equipment will be
implemented during training classes. Classes will be limited to a first
come first served basis. The training and scheduling of the election
judge training classes will be conducted by the State Board of Elections.
The number of classes is limited. We are 11 days away from the general
election. To ensure everyone has access to a class, we urge you to
complete your training as soon as possible.

As soon you complete your application, please schedule your
training class by calling the Call Center at 1-855-476-5840 or call
410-396-5580 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday —
Friday.

Please be sure you are 15 - 30 minutes early for the class to ensure that
you have time to sign in and complete all necessary forms. The training
class time this election cycle could be slightly longer in order for each
judge to have proper time for hands-on training (2.5 - 3 hrs.). Please be
prepared to stay for the entire class. If you depend on other
transportation such as ride share, mobility, taxi, etc., please schedule
your pickup time beyond the class ending time. Thank you for your
interest and we appreciate your service in advance. If you have any
questions call 410-396-5580 or email us
at election.judge@baltimorecity.gov.

Children are not allowed in the training class.

Please disregard if you have already scheduled or attended a
training class.
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